## Susan Russo

From: Lemtiltw@aol.com

Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2004 1:33 PM

To: SusanRusso@elpasoco.com

Subject: The Pikes Peak Green Party

Dear Ms. Russo:

This is to let you know that I, Lucy M. Almasy, am no long the "agent" for the Pikes Peak Green Party. The new treasurer is Gwynne Stoll, who will email you with a confirmation of that fact.

Thank you for your assistance in the past few months. Lucy M. Almasy

\*

"Good people do not need laws to tell them to act responsibly, while bad people will find a way around the laws." -- Plato